
 

 
 
 
 
 

 6 March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodies  
 
We are currently organising school leavers’ hoodies for Year 13 students through the 
School Leavers Company.  
 
There are a variety of colour options for students to choose from.  On the back of the 
hoodie will be the wording ‘Leavers 24’ with the whole year groups’ names inside the 
‘24’. There will also be an opportunity for each student to have their name or an 
appropriate nickname on the back instead of the word ‘Leavers’, for an additional 
charge.  Please note that placing an order with a nick-name that we deem 
inappropriate will result in a cancelled order with no refund.  
 
We have set up an online shop on the School Leavers’ Company website, the login 
details are below and each student can then order and pay for their hoodie through the 
website. The deadline for placing an order is March 25 2024, then the shop will be 
closed.  The hoodies will then be given out on their last day. 
 
The website address is:  
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/3549?pwd=Xmp7VGzy 
or 
View the shop here 
 
Your login details are as follows: 
 
Username: 3549 

Password: Xmp7VGzy 

 
The hoodies will cost £25.20 but should you wish to personalise your order with a 
student’s nickname, this will be an additional £4.95 
 
This is a very tight turn around and if the hoodie is not purchased by the 25 March, the 
online shop will not be able to process the order.  If you have any queries please do 
not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Hobbs in the Year office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs J Page 
Head of year 12 & 13 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/3549?pwd=Xmp7VGzy
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/3549?pwd=Xmp7VGzy

